
 

 

 

Religious Education Registration 

Registration for Religious Education 

students will be held on Sunday, August 

19th during the Ice Cream Social.  This will 

take place at the Parish Hall after 10:00 AM 

Mass.   

 

Parents are also welcomed to register at the 

Rectory during office hours (9am-1pm). 

 

Please ensure that you child(ren) is 

registered prior to August 20th to help us 

prepare for courses this year.   

 
Fees for the upcoming year will be $50 for 

one child, and $75 for the entire family. An 

additional $25 will be collected for children in 

a sacrament year (2nd grade).   

  

This year, we will be pre-printing the 

registration paperwork for each child that 

has been previously enrolled. You can pick up 

this form in the back of the church, update, 

and bring to registration. 

 

Save the Date! 

The first day for RE Classes is Sunday, 

September 9th.  Classes will begin at 8:30 

AM. Parents can pick up their children at 9:45 

AM.  Drop off and pick up will occur on the 

west-side of South Wilmington Grade School.   

 

Join us for a Kick-Off Party after 10:00 

AM Mass on September 9th.  We will be 

celebrating the new RE year with great food, 

games, and friends!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Teachers Needed:  

We are looking for additional teachers and 

substitutes for religious education this year. 

If you are interested, please contact Anne or 

Tiffany.  

 

Meet the Religious Education Directors:  

Anne Simms and Tiffany Staab will be the 

Directors of Religious Education for the 

upcoming year. Anne and Tiffany both grew up 

in the parish, and began teaching Religious 

Education together while in high school. Anne 

lives in South Wilmington with her husband 

and three children. She teaches at South 

Wilmington Grade School. Tiffany lives with 

her husband and three children in Shorewood 

and serves as the Director of Special 

Education at Minooka Elementary School 

District. We are extremely excited to work 

with the families of the parish and help you 

develop your child’s education of the catholic 

religion. 

 

Altar Servers: 

Please double check the schedule on the 

Parish website: swkrcatholics.org   
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